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To my state representatives:  I am Connor Benton, a student in multiple classes offered
 through Alaska's Learning Network (AKLN) including Alaska studies.  Without this program,
 I would not be able to graduate because I am required to take certain classes that can not
 reasonably be offered in my school due to its size.  I know that many of my fellow AKLN
 classmates are in the same situation.  I strongly urge you to fund SB 139 and SB140 in
 support of AKLN.
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